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20th November 2016  
 
The Secretary 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Director Resource Assessments 
 
Martins Creek Quarry Projects SSD14_6612 – Letter of Support 
 
We support the Martins Creek Quarry Project. 
Our company has been working with Daracon for over ten years on a variety of projects, including 
the construction of residential housing developments, most of which have used products from 
Martins Creek Quarry. 
 
In addition, we have used products from Martins Creek Quarry for the following projects: 

• Cardiff EDI Rail maintenance 

• Dungog Shire Council road repair works following the 2015 Super storms 

• Dungog Shire Council – Clarence Town Road Upgrade 

• Dungog Shire Council – Vacy sub-division works 

• Dungog Shire Council area – rural land holders’ construction of rural roads and access 
road; repair of roads following super storm of 2015 

 
Martins Creek Quarry is of key importance locally as it supplies hard rock quarry product to a 
variety of customers – local councils, landholders, large infrastructure projects, road and rail 
maintenance projects. 
 
Given the quality of the product from Martins Creek Quarry we are concerned that any additional 
restrictions or reductions that are placed on the quarry as a condition of approval will have 
significant affects on the local area – including increased cost of road maintenance and 
construction, which will impact local rate payers. 
 
We have not made a reportable political donation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
____________________________ 
Jeremy Redman 
Director 
Mob: 0408 267 600 


